ASHRAE Ottawa Valley Chapter
Chapter Meeting #1 — September 18, 2012 (17:30 pm)

Meeting Date: September 18, 2010

Location: Mill Street Brewery,

Attendance: Total: 87 Members: 77 Guests: 9 Students: 1

Theme: History

Tour: None

Table Top: History Display by OVC Historian Aaron Dobson

Program: NRC Co-Generation System

Speaker: Past-Historian Paul Baker presents a historical standup of the ASHRAE

Ottawa Valley Chapter's last 60 years.

Prepared by: Georges Maamari

Social: (17:30 - 18:40)

Business Session (18:40 —19:10)

President Donald Weekes introduced the guest of honor; Deputy Mayor Eli EI-Chantiry.
President Donald Weekes then introduced the Board of Governors and the Executive.
Secretary Georges Maamari introduced the guests for the evening.

Membership Chair Adam Moons introduced the new members.

President Donald Weekes introduced the 24 past-presidents of our chapter that were present
that evening.

Dalton Mclintyre introduced himself as a past president and gave a brief history presentation.
Deputy Mayor Eli EI-Chantiry presented the two proclamation received, the first from the
Mayor of Ottawa Jim Watson and the second from the Ontario Premier, Dalton McGuinty.
DW presented the commemorative glasses that were done in recognition of our Chapter’s
60th anniversary.

Stephen Lynch discussed how important Research promotion is to the chapter

Dinner (19:10 - 20:20)

Business Session cont. (20:20 -20:35)

Steve Moons discussed the upcoming bowling social event.

Chris Fudge presented the winners of the Regional Technology Awards.

Darryl Boyce presented the Allen Hemley award to Chris Fudge for the best CTTC chair of
Region Il

Donald Weekes recognized the time and dedication of Darryl Boyce and Daniel Redmond
for organizing the CRC.

Bob Kilpatrick presented the Al Oakes award to Mike Swayne.

Aaron Dobson, Chapter Historian, presented the original charter that was presented to the
Ottawa chapter 60 years ago.

Evening Program (20:35 - 20:55)

Speaker Paul Baker presented a flavor of the OVC chapter over the past 60 years, starting
from 1952 where 20 people formed our chapter up to this present year.
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- President Donald Weekes thanked Paul Baker and Rod Potter on their amazing work for
preparing the nights presentation.
- Meeting adjourned 20:55
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